
 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Energy and Water Development and Related Agencies  

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $6,430,000 to the City of Indianapolis Department of 

Public Utlities for Dig Indy/Combined Sewer Overflow project in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Indianapolis Departemnt of Public 

Utilities (D/B/A Citizens Energy Group) located at 2020 North Meridian Street Indianapolis, 

Indiana 46202.  

 

The funding would be used to help mitigate the discharge of raw sewage from combined sewer 

overflow outfalls into the White River.  More specifically, the funding would be used to reroute 

the City’s Combined Sewer Overflow Outfall #205 located on the White River.   

 

This project would be valuable to taxpayers as the it lessens additional burdens on rate payers. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
André Carson 

Member of Congress 


